
 

 
 
 
 
For our clients traveling to any Sporting event. 
 
 
Very often we are required to follow specific instruction by the Police 
regarding travel to sporting events.   
 
To ensure the safe arrival of our passengers we follow any route designated by 
the relevant Policing Authority. 
 
Pegasus Coaches are required by law to hold a very strict alcohol policy when 
travelling to sporting events.  This is enshrined in law. 
 
 
ALCOHOL POLICY 
 

1. No alcohol to be consumed on the coach at any time. 
 

2. If the driver thinks that alcohol is being consumed they have the right 
to stop at the nearest safe place and refuse to travel any further this 
applies to both journeys going and returning.  

 
3. Likewise, should anyone be deemed to be so intoxicated for their own 

or others safety then again, the driver has the right to refuse to 
transport these people and they will call the police to ensure that the 
person (s) are taken care of for everyone’s safety.  

 
4. Also, please be aware that the sporting event can and may well refuse 

admission if they feel that there is an alcohol issue.   
 


